PRK DRILLING & BLASTING, INC.

12 RICKETTS DRIVE, WINCHESTER VA 22601 * (540) 888-4959 pH (540) 888-9510 FAX
www.prkblasting.com

BLASTING NOTICE

June 21, 2021
Dear Owner/Resident,
PRK Drilling & Blasting will be conducting blasting operations as part of the development in your
area. In general, blasting will occur during daylight hours, and will include the following warning

sequence.

Air Horn Warning Sequence

1t signal — 1 minute prior to detonation 3 short sounds
2" signal — Immediately prior to detonation 2 short sounds
3" signal — All clear, after detonation 1 long sound

This sequence may vary slightly due to specific site regulations or conditions.

Blasting is expected to begin in approximately three weeks. Blasts will be detonated once or
twice daily for approximately four to six weeks.

Thank you,

Frank Klebieko — VP
Phone 540-888-4959

The contractor will be on site the week of June 21st placing door-hangers on the properties
within 500 feet which will include Novi Terrace, Rickenbacker Square, Frame Square, Demott
Road, Arundell Court and Center Post Terrace.
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